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17 March 2024 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I am writing to you as an individual residing in a park home. I would prefer my name does not be revealed. 
 
Regarding the proposed legislation for embedded networks there are a number of items that you have 
mentioned  which I would like to comment on 
 

 Sub-Meter boxes must be easily available, and readable to each household, preferably attached to the house 
if possible. 

 We need to check electrical usage of new purchases to better manage our budgets. 
 Contested recording can be reviewed readily and quickly resolved. 
 Solar meters and submeters should provide input and output clearly to provide clarity. 
 Owners supply charge fees should clearly state what those fees provide . Noting that Synergy states 

maintenance, meter reading and also laying underground lines and power poles, more clarity on these fees is 
needed as there is a 192% increase in April. 

 What denotes infrastructure and who or what technical skills must those who maintain the equipment have? 

 

Thank you for your time , 
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